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Monday 24th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that British Science Week will take place during the week beginning 

Monday 10th March 2025. This year, we will be taking on an exciting Science and Design 

Technology challenge: to build the strongest bridge! 

 

We would love for you to join us in school and take part in this challenge alongside your children. 

Your task will be to build a bridge—strong enough for a small toy car to travel underneath—that 

can withstand the heaviest weight. All bridges will be built using recycled materials to ensure the 

task is eco-friendly. At the end of the workshop, we will test how much weight their bridges can 

hold! 

 

To help your child prepare, we encourage you to start collecting recycled materials at home. 

These can be brought into school two school days before their workshop takes place.   

 

The parent workshops will take place on the following days, 1:30pm – 3:00pm: 

 

• Upper Key Stage 2 – Monday 10th March 

• Early Years Foundation Stage – Tuesday 11th March  

• Key Stage 1 – Thursday 13th March  

• Lower Key Stage 2 –– Friday 14th March 

 

We look forward to seeing your creativity in action and finding out which bridge can hold the 

most weight!  

 

 
 

Mr Reynolds 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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